
Kennewick First United Methodist Church 
2 South Dayton St. Kennewick, WA 99336 

Phone: 509-582-2163   email: of�ice@kennewick�irst.com 
 

Pave The Way Fundraising Campaign 
 

Create a legacy for generations to come by purchasing an engraved paver (brick) 
permanently installed in the courtyard at the Kennewick First United Methodist 
Church in 2026. The “Pave the Way- Buy a Brick” campaign will help with the cost of 

the church courtyard beauti�ication project aimed at enhancing both the church and community. This 
fundraiser allows people to purchase a paver to commemorate themselves, honor a loved one or memorialize 
someone who has passed. Each brick will be the same size with black lettering.  
 

To buy a “brick” please complete this form  
(Please use a separate form for each 6” x 12” Paver and print clearly) 

 

Your Name:_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone Number: _______________________________  Email Address:___________________________________ 
 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

All Bricks will have a maximum of 3 lines and 20 characters per line, not including spaces. 
Draw a line where you want a space between words, and do not hyphenate or continue words over two lines. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Icon Choice $25.00 extra- Please circle your choice (one only) 

 
 

Brick  $200.00______ 
Icon      $25.00______ 
Donation        _______  (to honor former pastors, or for those who can’t afford, but would like a paver) 
Total              $_________ 
 
Credit Card #________________________________ expiration________ CVC #_______ Billing zip code__________ 
Cash_____            Push Pay (our online form of payment) _____         Check #___________   
Signature _____________________________________________________________ 

Make checks payable to KFUMC and note “Brick” in the memo line. 
 

Kennewick First United Methodist Church reserves the right to deny any brick donation application which it determines to be 
inappropriate by virtue of the stated or implied message. Purchasers will have no control over the location, construction installation, 

or manufacture of the bricks. No addresses, phone numbers, businesses, or websites will be permitted on 
bricks. Questions? Call Renee’ at 509-308-2627 or Cynthia at 509-582-2163, ext. 112 


